
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

SUPPORT PRINCE OF PEACE WHILE SHOPPING AT 
BASHAS’, AJ’S AND FOOD CITY 

 
Six percent of what you spend at the Bashas’ chain of grocery 
stores can be rebated to Prince of Peace.  What a great way to 
support our ministries at no extra cost to you!! 
 
The program is very simple: 
 
► Purchase a Bashas’ Community Support Card that is linked 
to Prince of Peace.  The cards are available from Steve Crofton, 
who is the program coordinator. 
► Each card is preloaded with a small amount (usually $5), 
which is the amount you pay for the card. 
► The cards are accepted at AJ’s Fine Foods and Food City in 
addition to stores operating under the Bashas’ name. 
► The cards are rechargeable at the store (at customer service 
or checkout) as often as necessary, in any desired amount. 
► Each month, Bashas’ sends to Prince of Peace a check for 6% 
of all amounts that were loaded on the Bashas’ cards during 
the previous month. 
 
Any questions? Contact Steve Crofton at 
602-463-7175 or sec@slwplc.com. 
 

THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING  
PRINCE OF PEACE’S MINISTRIES 
WITH REBATES FROM BASHAS’,  

AJ’S FINE FOODS AND FOOD CITY!! 
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